
Dear Madam or Sir 
 
May I enquire about the permission granted Mrs Sarah Smith 
re:2022/3540/ back in 2022. As her neighbour at 60 we have no 
objections to the structure of the gym proper at the back of her garden 
but the roof appears to be very unreasonably designed and conceptually 
high and out of kilter with the rest of the flat-roofed structures around 
etc. causing greatsight disruption to the garden area around the back of 
our house and beyond.  
 
Others have also made comments and I am rather concerned because the 
owner of the other two flats in my house lives abroad and I don't know 
how he would respond to the structure. 
 
I enquired through CRASH's Chair yesterday and they tell me that Tim 
Herbert Smith has done a check and established that permission was 
granted way back in 2022 - however, CRASH then objected to the 
application suggesting that the roof be flat rather than pitched (which it is 
at the moment) and in the process of being built. The design was 
subsequently revised to lower the height of the roof but I consider that 
the pitched design which is being built right now is not in the permission 
the Council actually granted. 
 
I would like your team to investigate as it is disturbing and concerning.  I 
appreciate that Mrs Smith believes she has permission but I feel there are 
misgivings and doubts not just from me but others who live nearby. 
 
Please could I invite you to re-examine what is happening and if 
necessary attend the premises. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Yvonne Klemperer 
 


